
From: Dolder, Rolf P
To: Bruce Bondo <BONDO@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>
Tucker, Debra A. <Debra.Tucker@SCDMV.net>

Date: 8/21/2005 1:33:48 PM
Subject: Request for SCDMV statistical data

Attachments: Counts of DRV Receiving Lic 1st Time by Age Group (2000-2004).xls

Mr. Bondo,

Per the request of Lt. Governor Andre' Bauer dated July 28, 2005, to Marcia Adams, SCDMV Executive Director for 
statistical data for the Lt. Governor's Office of Aging please find the data in the attached excel file. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ms. Debra Tucker at 896-5435. Please note that the data extracted from our legacy files from 
January through July 2002, was not totally accurate until the use of the original issue date in our new system (Phoenix) 
beginning in August 2002.

Rolf Dolder
IT Director
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
Office Phone: 803.896.0579

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
SCDMV material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer.
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